Stay Home. Stay Healthy.

xxxx EXECUTIVE ORDER 202.23 ##**

An Executive Order issued by the Governor requires each county board of elections to mail an application to
request an absentee ballot for the upcoming June 23rd primary election. You are receiving this communication
because voter registration record shows that you are eligible to vote in the June 23rd primary. If you would like
an absentee ballot sent to you, please complete the enclosed application, (check temporary illness as the reason
if you are impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic) and mail it back to the Board of Elections in the postage paid
return envelope as soon as possible. It must be received by the Board of Elections no later than June 16 to
' receive a ballot by mail. A ballot will then be sent to you by mail at the address provided. If you have already
applied, you do not need to apply again.



